
NEWSLETTER  - TERM 5: APRIL 2024 

Our Christian value this term is: Wisdom 

 

 



 

 



CELEBRATION WORSHIP AND AWARDS 

Celebration worships this month included: a new pen licence and stars of the week.  

Children have also been using our Christian Values cards and awarding them to their peers.  It was 

lovely to see who had shown courage and friendship. Well done. 

 

 

  



NATURE QUIZ 

Well done to our nature quiz team. They have been working so hard and won rounds against 

Chedworth and Stratton School, they are now through to the next round. 

 

Owl class practising for the nature quiz! 

 

 

 



PETER & WOLF TRIP 

A lovely afternoon was spent at Bibury church listening to Peter and the Wolf this month. Thank 

you so much to Arlington wind quintet from Virgina USA. The music was beautiful. 

 

NAIRAC AWARD 

We are also pleased to announce our nature quiz team 2023 were nominated for the Nairac Award 

this was presented in Gloucester by HM Lord-Lieutenant at a St. George’s Day Service. 

 

  



WREN CLASS 

Lots of planting this month as part of our young gardeners topic.  Wren class have been sent home 

with their potted sunflower seeds. We look forward to seeing how tall they grow. 

 

 

We are very lucky to have a few resident slow worms. This one was in our EYFS area. 

 

 



A rare sunny day at forest school.  We had a go at leaping from our climbing tree. 

 

KINGFISHER CLASS  

Kingfisher have been exploring prehistoric art and we have experimented with charcoal to create 

our own cave drawings of our favourite animals. 

 

 



OWL CLASS 

 

In Owl class we have been learning to play a tune by reading the music. As you can see, a lot of 

concentration was involved! It was quite a challenge but the children worked so hard to improve 

their playing and make some improvisations to the tune as well.   

 


